
SANTEE HOMETOWN HEROES
HONORARY WALKTHROUGH

MARCH-JUNE 2023

A B O U T  T H E
P R O G R A M

The City of Santee’s
Hometown Heroes
Banner Program
recognizes and honors
City-approved Santee
residents or their family
members who have served
or are currently serving in
the United States Armed
Forces. Honor a HERO
today!

H O N O R A R Y
W A L K T H R O U G H

Join us in honoring
veterans by walking
through the latest cycle of
Santee Hometown Heroes
Banners on the Mast
Boulevard Veterans
Memorial Bridge. These
banners will be displayed
on the bridge through June
2023. Thanks to all who
participated.



W H O ' S  O N  T H E  B A N N E R S ?
Lloyd (Bob) Maxton | Navy | Senior Chief | 1957-1977

Cleo Antonio Cantin | Army | Corporal | 1951-1953
Alex J. Bush | Marine Corps | Staff Sergeant | 1998-2015

Scott M. Zank | Marine Corps | Sergeant | 1997-2004
Roger E. Hayes (Gabby) | Navy | Equipment Operator Chief | 1968-1998

AOCM (AW) Larry D. Plagman | Navy | Master Chief Petty Officer | 1974-2007
LCDR Gary Strawn | Navy | Lieutenant Commander | 1966-1988

Howard H. Hudson | Navy | Aviation Machinist's Mate Chief Petty Officer | 1954-1974
Kevin M. Goodson | Navy | Senior Chief | 1988-2011

David A. Disbrow | Navy | Petty Officer Second Class | 1955-1974
Doug Wilson | Air Force | Staff Sergeant | 1962-1966

Pete Calvert | Navy | Mineman First Class | 2011-Present

H O W  T O  A P P L Y
For more information scan the QR code or visit
the City of Santee's website at
www.CityofSanteeCA.gov.
Under Services >>> Military and Veteran Support

M I L I T A R Y  S U P P O R T
The City of Santee has two adopted Marine Units
since 2003 and works to provide resources for
their members and members' families.

Marine Heavy Helicopter Squadron • HMH - 462
2nd Battalion, 1st Marines "The Professionals"


